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January 5, 1998

Mr. H. Franklin Wright

Federal Communications Commission
Experimental Licensing Branch
2000 M Street, Suite 230
Washington, DC 20554

Dear Mr. Wright:
Ericsson, Inc. and Ericsson GE Mobile Communications, Inc. has closed its Lanham,
MD office at 4421 Forbes Blvd., Lanham, MD 20706 effective 12/1/97, therefore,

please accept this letter as notification of mail address change to:

PO Box 10914
Rockville, MD 20849-0914

A list of our current call signs is attached for reference.
If you should have any questions concerning any of the information attached, please
feel free to contact our FCC licensing and liaison contract representative, J. A.
(Josie) Lynch of Professional Licensing Consultants, Inc. at 301/309-2380 or by fax
301/309-1996.
Thank you very much for your immediate attention to this request.

Very truly yours,

Robert M. Johnson

RMJ/jal

attachment

Ericsson Inc.
Private Radio Systems

/4484 Fbofoes/Bolievard PO Box 10914 Telephone: (301) 459418 309-23¢
Jyahham, Magy)and207P6-Ap29 /  Rockville, MD 20849-0914 FAX: (301) 488/7467 309-19¢




Experimental Radio Service

KA2XAV

KA2XNW

KA2XPE

KA2XTL

KA2XTM

KA2XVB

KE2XFM

KG2XLE

KM2XCP

KM2XLE

KO2XDJ




